
May 9, 2021

 

Order of Worship 
Sweet, Sweet Spirit 
Prayer 
Shout Hallelujah 
I Will Call Upon the Lord 
A New Anointing 
O Worship the King 
Scripture 
O for a Faith that Will Not Shrink 
When My Love to Christ Grows Weak 
Lord’s Supper 
Offering 
Victory in Jesus 
Sermon 
What the Lord Has Done In Me 
Elder’s Prayer 
Family Time 

This service will be streamed online at 10am.  
Email office@thewestwoodchurch.com for the 
Zoom link. 
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Prayers 

• Karl Moya - fibromyalgia 
• Tom Allen, Teresa Lambert’s 

brother - Multiple System Atrophy 
• Val Hackney, Melanie Henry’s 

cousin’s wife - lung cancer 
• Sue Chatman - health concerns, 

family 
• Austin Estes (3yrs old) - cancer 
• Craig & Linda Throckmorton - 

Rory Faulkner’s sister & brother-
in-law - health concerns  

• Roy & Juanita Wickham - health 
concerns 

• Susan Churbuck - health 
concerns, family health concerns 

• Joan Grimes - health concerns  
• Tyler Lambert - health concerns 
• Roger Laubhan - bladder cancer 
• Fran Kettren - Multiple Sclerosis 
• Christy Family - Ginny’s dad, Stan 
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Community 
Prayer List  If you’d like to add or update a prayer request on the list 
in the bulletin or to be included in weekly messages to the 
congregation please email the office or let Mindy Hermes know.   

Wednesday Night Family Dinner  
Join us for a home cooked meal in the kitchen classroom at 6:00pm, 
before the Wednesday night gathering.   
This week’s menu is Pulled Pork Sandwiches, Baked Beans, Pasta 
Salad, and Dessert. 
Please sign up online by noon on Tuesday so Melanie knows how 
much food to prepare.  Friends and visitors are welcome!  Just let us 
know how many to expect. 
The cost is $3 per person.   
Contact Melanie Henry for more information.  If you miss the online 
sign up, call Melanie before Wednesday.  

Thank You Note  There is a thank you note to the Westwood family 
from Jackie Boyd & family on the bulletin board. 

Senior Saturday Picnic - May 22  Join us for a picnic on Westwood’s 
beautiful grounds on Saturday evening, May 22 where we’ll honor 
high school graduate, Jillian Hermes.  We’ll have hot dogs, chips, 
and cookies.  Then we will “cap” it off Sunday with our traditional 
Senior Sunday blessing and slide show at the end of worship. 

Senior Sunday - May 23  Jillian is graduating from Santa Fe High 
School and plans to attend Oklahoma State University in the fall. 

thewestwoodchurch.com 2

Staff | Leadership 

Elders: 
Mark Dees 
Eric Henry 
Roger Laubhan  
Bill Perring  
Doyl Watson 
Fred Wood 

Staff: 
Hunter Wiederstein  
     - Youth & Family Minister 
Mindy Hermes - Office Manager 

Deacons: 
Kent Greenwood - Facilities  
John Hermes - Youth 

Ministry Leaders: 
Mindy Cole, Ladd & Kerry Kettren  
     - Children’s Education  
Sharon Perring 
     - Accounting 
Sheri Greenwood  
     - Children’s Worship 

Supported Missions: 
Chad and Sara Lukkason - Chile 
Steffen Pietsch - Chemnitz, Germany 
Alex Bartsch - Chemnitz, Germany 
Jake and Amanda Haskew  
     - Vienna, Austria 
Clyde and Gwen Antwine  
     - Helpers in Missions Program  
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